
















Res. 166-18  names the Municipal Office location on July 17, 2018













As of August 15, 2018 all added items are noted vocally when going into a closed meeting.
Renovations have been comploeted in September and members of the public will have space to attend when 
there is a closed meeting.











As of August 15, 2018 all directions are being done in the form of a resolution. 











Beginning September 18, 2018 the minutes will be recorded without note or comment.











Bylaw is going to Septmber 18, 2018 Regular Council Meeting for readings and approval.  Once approved 
and signed, it will be put on the village's website.



I am sure we have already done this, I will need to look into further, if not it will be done at the October 
meeting.





A new procedural bylaw was presented at the September 18, 2018 Regular Council meeting with the noted 
changes.



































The notices in 2019 will include that a receipt for taxes paid will be provided.  This has always been 
Cremona's policy; however it will not added to the Tax Notices.













The agreement will be amended and each municipality will have a SDAB Clerk who will have the training.
Luana Smith will be taking the Clerk Training on October 30, 2018.































The Bylaw was not advertised however it was on the website and advertisement on the monthly 
newsletter Village Voice listed the ID requirments.















At the October Organizatonal Meeting, only the Council member will be appointed to the Cremona 
Municipal Library Board and no alternate.








